
From: Huber Pools Inc
To: DBEDT LUC; kca@gokihei.org
Subject: Safe routes to schools!
Date: Monday, April 01, 2019 8:20:02 AM

As business owners, residents and parents safe routes to school are vital!  Please
reconsider the issue of under/over pass for the new High School and other safe routes
for children traveling to school.  We should all be considering more walking and bike
riding and the Kihei streets are not safe currently for either - w know because we do it
every day. 

Thank you,
Lisa Guthrie
Greg Guthrie
Hans Huber
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